
We Are In Studio 

 

Today two of our students from our STEPs programme, our pathway to 

independence and employment have been on a visit to 

@weareinstudio in Hartlepool. They design websites, rebranding, 

graphic design, hosting of websites and social media posts for 

companies to name but a few. They work with lots of small local 

businesses providing affordable websites for them as well as working 

with larger National companies.  

The students worked with Beth and Helen today and were shown how 

they edit photos/videos and text on different software that they use. 

They talked about the work they do withing the company.  

Both the students really enjoyed themselves and have come away 

saying that they have learnt so much and are going home to research 

things more. 

Thank you to all the staff at @weareinstudio for making our students 

feel so welcome.  

#focusonwhatwecando 

 

 


